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Monday 22nd October 2018 

 

Parents’ Evening – 6ES 

Change of date 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Unfortunately due to illness, Miss Sanders will be unable to attend Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 23rd 
October 2018.  All appointments on this evening will now be held on Thursday 8th November.  The time 
slots will remain the same.   
 
If you are unable to attend on Thursday 8th November please speak with Miss Sanders to arrange a 
mutually convenient time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Principal Team 


